                                                                                                     Monday, November 10, 2014
Dear Parents:

If you want your child to participate in Skype with school children from Kenya, please send your child to school by 8:40 a.m. on Tuesday, November 11th, 2014.  All the grade one children will be gathering in Classroom 3 where I will be waiting for them (It is just across from our classroom).   We are gathering at this time because Africa's time zone is seven hours ahead of us and their school day ends at 4:00p.m.  It will be over by 8:55 a.m and the children will be going outside for recess with the teacher on duty.   The Kenyans will be singing a song and we will in return sing songs from Sing and Spell.   Please fill in the outline below if your child will be participating in Skype on Nov. 11th, 2014.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I will be sending my child (name)_______________________________ to participate in the early Skype lesson starting at 8:40 on Tuesday Nov. 11th, 2014.

Thank you for letting your child participate in this culturally rich activity.
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